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10/02/2020  08:58:592020/0006/P OBJ Linus Rees Our association strongly objects to this application. The proposal for a terrace facing homes in Scala street will 

negatively impact on residents amenity and privacy. Residents will be overlooked and there is a likely to be 

noise nuisance from people using the terrace. The existing building has been designed with the structure set 

back and angled away from other properties. The alterations would undermine this design which mitigates the 

effect of the bulk of the building. For these reasons the application should be refused.
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